
 

 

 

 

 

CIPFA Better Governance Forum 

On the Agenda – Internal Audit Standards Update 

 

Webinar 

23 July 2024 10.00-11.40 

 

Purpose 
 

As internal auditors review their arrangements and plan for the implementation of new 

standards, the webinar will provide an essential update on standards for the local 

government sector. 

 

Who Will Benefit 
 

This free webinar is open to Better Governance Forum subscribers only. It will be of 

particular interest to internal auditors and those relying on their work. 

 

 

Programme 

09:50 – 10:00 Join the webinar 

10:00 – 10:05 Introductions and outline of the webinar 

 

Naomi Whitmore, Public Finance Advisor, CIPFA  

10.05 – 10:40 Taking forward internal audit standards in local 

government 

 

Diana will provide an update on the work of the Internal Audit 

Standards Advisory Board towards development of a replacement 

for the Public Sector Internal Audit Standards from 1 April 2025. 

She will also discuss CIPFA’s roadmap to support the 

implementation of Domain III. 

 

Diana Melville, Governance Advisor, CIPFA 

 



 

10:40 – 11:10 Preparing for the new standards 

 

Peter will outline his approach to comparing Suffolk’s current 

practice against the Global standards and planning ahead for 

implementation in 2025. 

 

Peter Frost, Head of Internal Audit & Counter Fraud 

Suffolk County Council 

11.10 – 11.40 Discussion and questions 

 

 

 

 

CIPFA Sustainability Policy  

 

CIPFA is delivering all of our training courses, workshops and seminars in accordance 

with our sustainability strategy. We do not provide hardcopy course materials to 

delegates and these are now distributed by email in advance of the event. We are 

striving to reduce our carbon footprint in every way that we can, and we hope that we 

can count on your support. 

 

 

 


